ZoneGolfers-
I really enjoy working with you folks as you begin to save strokes using new mental game concepts.  I appreciate your participation and an interest in improving your golf.  Most members have told me that they have already realized a benefit from our meetings.  And some have offered great suggestions to improve our sessions in the future. 
My new plan for the group is to turn change from a classroom environment to a home-study situation.  The home-study plan will be self-paced, we will only meet together as an option when 3 or more want to meet, and the homework/questions will be done via email.
The following are the details how the group will function from here on:
1.  The last and final session in the classroom format will be Thursday April 11, 2019.  Do not miss this final session! This session will be the most important and will provide you some guidelines to immediately and significantly improve your scores.  The session will be on PUTTING, and you will receive a innovative workbook. 
2.  After the April 11 session, you will receive your reading assignment and homework via email from me. After you complete the assignment, you will communicate directly with me via Lee@ZoneGolfers.com .  Details to follow.
3.  I will be restructuring the ZoneGolfers.com website to be for members only and have the content for your home study program.  It will be a collection of class outlines, stroke-savers, mental game toolkit, ZGA generated documents, etc.  You can use, download, copy, include in your customized notebook, and highlight the content any way you want.  My request is that the content in the website and in handouts is for your personal use only and not to be  shared with non-members.
4.  As the time goes along, members can request a meeting to review, receive clarification, and/or share personal experiences/problems on the course.  If and when 3 or more members want to meet, then an optional meeting will occur in a new (optional) wine tasting and appetizer format.  This round table discussion will be driven by your questions and your experiences.   The objective is  a semi-group-therapy session with wine.   LOL.



